
 

 

 
 
9 May 2023 
 
M. Spalding 
fyi-request-22404-e8b94c2b@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Kia ora M. Spalding,  
 
Thank you for your request of 6 April 2023 through FYI.org.nz for the following information 
under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):  
 

Please supply all information relating to the proposed redevelopment at 28 Irirangi 
Road and 9,11-13 St Oswalds Road, Greenlane, Auckland.  

 
Your request has been extended under section 15A(1)(b) of the Act, as consultations 
necessary to make a decision on the request are such that a proper response to the request 
cannot reasonably be made within the original time limit. You may now expect a response on 
or by 23 May 2023.  
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
James Kennelly  
Team Lead, Government Relations 
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